Truy cập Website: hoc360.net - Tải tài liệu học tập miễn phí

UNIT 3: MY FRIENDS

VOCABULARY Body parts and appearance Personality **PRONUNCIATION** Sounds: /b/ and /p/ **GRAMMAR** Verbs be and have for descriptions The present continuous for future I.Choose the word (A, B, C or D) whose stress is different from the others. 1. A. picnic B. idea C. friendly D. grandma 2. A. exciting B. creative C. together D. volunteer 3. A. inside B. music C. clever D. boring 4. A. museum B. tomorrow C. barbecue D. society B. magazine C. firefighter D. neighbourhood 5. A.everything II. Choose the word (A, B, C or D) whose underlined part is pronounced 1. A. picnic B. <u>b</u>oring C. chub<u>by</u> D. <u>b</u>ecause 2. A. paper B. blone C. <u>party</u> D. play 3. A. busy B. biscuit C. prepare D. neighbour 4. A. temple B. person C. patient D. about 5. A. barbecue C. football D. badminton B. poem III. Choose the correct form of the words (A, B, C or D) to complete the sentences. 1. Mai is a girl. She can chat with her friends all day without feeling bored. A. talk B. talking C. talkative D. talked 2. Tom attended the English exams because he prepared very well. B. confidently C. confidential A. confident D. confidence 3. Nam's classmates like talking and studying with him because of his. A. kindness B. kindly C. unkindD. unkindness student. He spendsa lot of time doing all his homeworkwithout his parents' 4. Nam is a(n)help at home. A. independent B. independently C. independence D. dependence 5. Would you like on a picnic with my family tomorrow?

IV.Choose the best word or phrase (A, B, C or D) to complete each sentence.

D. to go

1. Tom's friends laugh a lot when he tells them some stories.

C. going

a. go

B. went

A.funny B. hard-working C. easy D. boring

2. He looks so . His face turns red when he talks with strangers.

Truy cập Website: hoc360.net – Tải tài liệu học tập miễn phí

		A.friendly B. creative C. clever D. shy
	3.	He wears thick . They make him so intelligent.
		A.shoulders B. tails C. glasses D. necks
	4.	She's very beautiful. She has long black and brown .
		A.face/ fingers B.hair/eyes C. nose/foots D. arm/ears
	5.	My younger brother has a round and broad.
		A.shoulder/ hands B. mouth/eyes
		C.face/ shoulders D. elbow/ cheek
	6.	Mai has hair and a cheek.
		A.curly/ large B. straight/ tallC. curly/chubby D. small/blue
	7.	We attend a folk club every Saturday. It's very interesting.
		A.choir B. choice C. competition D. contest
	8.	She had a chance to watch a greyhoundin London during hersummer holidays.
		A.trip B. racing C. volunteer D. station
	9.	I'm seeing my old friend tomorrow. He's a very person. He likesswimming, playing
	ba	dminton and football.
		A.sporty B. serious C. curious D. responsible
	10.	You should turn the lights because the room is so dark.
		A.up B. off C. on D. out
	11.	Mi and Nga hard-working students in my class.
		A.is B. has C. are D. have
	12.	Peter blue eyes and a straight nose.
		A.having B. are C. is D. has
	13.	My Grandmato my house next two days. I'm very excited to see her.
		A.is comingB. will comeC. came D. comes
	14.	They have to go visit my grandpa so they chess with you tomorrow.
		A.are playing B. aren't playing C. play D. don't play
	15.	Sheto the supermarket with her Mom this Saturday. She thinks itfunny.
		A.goes/will be B. is going/is C. went to/is D. is going/will be
V.	Cł	noose the best response (A, B, C or D) to complete each conversation.
	1.	- Tom, I'm having a party tonight. Would you like to come here?
		A. It's very nice.
		B. I have no idea.

Truy cập Website: hoc360.net – Tải tài liệu học tập miễn phí

- c. No. I don't like it.
- D. Yes, I'd love to.
- 2. What is your brother doing this Saturday?

-_____

- A. I don't care about it.
- B. He's playing badminton with his friend.
- c. Nothing special.
- D. He studies with his partners.
- з. How about visiting a milk farm on Sunday?

-____

- A. Sounds great!
- в. The same to you.
- c. That's not good.
- D. It's special.

VI. Read the passage and choose the correct answers (A, B, C or D) to fill in the blanks.

Susan and Minh are best friends even though they have never seen each other inperson. They first encountered 1._____a pen pal programme. Minh is fromViet Nam while Susan 2._____in the United States. At the beginning, they only3.____letters. Over time, they began talking using emails and phone calls. Twomonths after their first letter, Susan called Nam up via a video call application. It's the first time they saw each other's face. Susan is a tall girl with blonde hair and Minh is atanned chubby boy with curly dark hair. They became best friends 4._____theirdifferent personalities. Minh is shy, reserved while Susan is talkative and outgoing. However, they share many interests including their love for science fiction TV shows. This summer, Minh will visit Susan and they are going to 5._____each other inperson for the first time.

1. A. on	B. by	C. through	D. with
2. A. appears	B. works	C. goes	D. lives
3. A. exchange	B.	C. are	D.are exchanged
4. A. although	B. but	C. despite	D. however
5. A. see	B. seeing	C. have seen	D. be seen

VII. Read the passage and choose the correct answers.

Boyz4Now is a four-member international boy band. The band, which is incredibly popular among teenager girls, became a sensation after the release of their first album. Four members of the group including Mike, Justin, Henry and Zack are best friends and they used to go to the

Truy cập Website: hoc360.net - Tải tài liệu học tập miễn phí

same high school. Being members of the school choir, all members shared the same passion for singing. They decided to form a boy band after graduating high school. They are very attractive and charming, especially Zack who is the leader and the most popular member of the band. His dark hair and tall frame always make him stand out from the rest of the band. The talented and hardworking Boyz4Now has sold millions of albums. Their latest album will be dropped this Friday and they are going on tour around the country shortly after that.

- 1. What is the best title of the passage?
 - A. The First Album of Boyz4Now.
 - B. Boyz4Now, A Popular Boy Band.
 - c. Zack, Leader of Boyz4Now.
 - D. Tour of Boyz4Now.
- 2. What is the meaning of the word "sensation" underlined in the passage?
 - A. Interest among a lot of people.
 - B. Passion for singing.
 - c. International popularity
 - D. Attraction and charm.
- 3. Which of the following is TRUE about the members of Boyz4Now?
 - A. Zack is more popular because of his voice.
 - B. Mike, Justin and Henry are not as attractive as Zack.
 - c. Mike, Justin, Henry and Zack formed Boyz4Now when they began high school.
 - D. Mike, Justin, Henry and Zack joined the school choir together.
- 4. When does the tour around the country of Boyz4Now take place?
 - A. Right after their latest album is released.
 - B. Shortly after their first album is released.
 - c. By this Friday.
 - D. Before this Friday.
- 5. Which of the following is NOT discussed in the passage?
 - A. The four members of Boyz4Now went to the same school.
 - B. The band debuted after the four boys graduated.
 - c. Mike, Justin, Henry and Zack come from the same country.

D. Boyz4Now has earned from millions of albums.

D

VIII. Choose the underlined word or phrase (marked A_f B, C or D) in each sentence that needs correcting.

1.	My sister is very seriously and hard-workingin her study.
	A BCD
2.	Ride a bike <u>at</u> the weekend <u>is</u> my best friend's hobby.
	A BC D
3.	She <u>is</u> very <u>cared</u> , so she always <u>helps</u> her mother <u>do</u> the housework.
	A B CD
4.	My friend <u>hasa</u> short brown <u>hair</u> and an <u>oval</u> face.
	AB CD
5.	Because Nga is very keen on the school's singing competition, she is taking par
	A B C
	on it tomorrow.
6.	I <u>have</u> an <u>important</u> maths exam tomorrow afternoon, so I <u>do</u> a lot of maths
	A B
	<u>exercises</u> at home this evening.
	D
7.	We have a lot of <u>assignments</u> to <u>do</u> . Therefore, we <u>are going</u> to the cinema
	A B C
	with you tonight.